
Reception Weekly Update 

Monday 11th February – Friday 15th February 
 

We have been: 

• Continuing to celebrate Chinese New Year through peeling, 
chopping and preparing food to make a stir fry 

• Sharing and retelling The Very Hungry Caterpillar story 
outdoors using props and going on a caterpillar hunt! 

 

In Maths we have been: 

• Shaking and counting out golden beans to see different ways we 
can separate them 

• Recognising that the total of the beans is the same and recording 

this through mark making 

 

In Phonics we have been: 

• Practising all our new learning in Phase 3: j, v, w, x, y, z, zz, 
qu; high frequency word ‘and’ and tricky words he, she, me, 

we, be 

• We have also been practising writing sky letters (d, h, k), 

grass letters (u, m, x) and digging under the ground letters (g, 

qu, f) 

We were wondering if we have any Choughs and Puffins parents/carers 

who are mechanics, train drivers or conductors, architects or designers? 

The children have been really interested in designing and making things 

and how things work mechanically and we’d really like some ‘experts’ to 

come in and talk to them about their role after half term. Please speak to 

Miss Singh or Miss Saunders if you’re interested. Thank you! 

Check out Eden’s  

Very Hungry Caterpillar event! 

 


